
SAFEGUARDING 

Please could we remind Parent’s 

that our drop off times are 

9.00am and the side gate will be 

closed at 9.10am. 12.00pm pick 

up at the side gate and will be 

closed at 12.10pm. The 12.30pm 

drop off is at the entrance door 

for the afternoon children. 

3.30pm pick up. 

For Parent’s of Rainbow children 

the pick up times are 12.00pm or 

1.35pm or 3.00pm. Please could 

we ask that these times be 

adhered to.  

We are sure you will agree keeping 

your children safe is our utmost 

concern.  

FORTNIGHTLY PLAN 

We plan a 2 weekly routine for your 

children it is emailed out to you all 

but it can also be viewed on the 

board opposite the inner front door 

and outside the Orange room in the 

corridor. Children will be getting to 

know the nursery and exploring the 

areas over the next few weeks and 

we will have newstime on Mondays. 

Please read the nursery plan for 

ideas for your child’s news. 

   

 

 

 

You are all invited to a 

Messy Play workshop at 

York Road on Wednesday 

18th September at  

5.00—6.30pm. There will 

be a lot of fun activities. 

Siblings welcome, wear old 

clothes. 

 

 

SMARTIES TUBES 

If you are filling your Smart-

ies tube, please could you re-

turn it before Monday 30th 

September. We will let you 

know how much we have col-

lected and what we will be 

buying for your children to 

enjoy throughout the year. 

          Important Notice! 

CONSULTATIONS 

We shall be putting 

up a consultation 

sheet outside your 

child’s classroom in 

the next few weeks. 

Please remember to 

put your name down 

for a consultation 

with your child’s 

teacher.  

 

SPARE JOGGERS 

If you have any spare 

track suit bottoms your 

child has outgrown.  

They would be very 

welcome as we have 

children we need to 

change due to acci-

dents and they come in 

very useful for chang-

ing into. 
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GRAPES 

If you send in 

grapes for your 

child’s snack, 

please cut them 

in half. 

  18th Sep- Messy Play  

19th  Oct Open Day 

  

Diary Dates 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.swanmorepreschool.org.uk%2Fs%2Fcc_images%2Fteaserbox_4388096.png%3Ft%3D1488643267&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.swanmorepreschool.org.uk%2Fcurriculum%2F&docid=Q1zFsRZ_CQqYmM&tbnid=rgIuhb7gHM4jqM%3A&vet=1


 

SLEEPING/NAPS 
Unfortunately we cannot 

provide a safe sleeping 

place for any of the chil-

dren here during the day. 

We have up to 100 chil-

dren here every morning 

and afternoon and all the 

staff are timetabled to 

be teaching. 

Of course if a child hap-

pens to fall asleep we will 

give them cushions to feel 

comfortable, but we are 

unable to provide set 

sleeping times for any 

child. 

ABSENCES 

Please remember all absences will be recorded for your child as UN-

AUTHORISED unless your child is unwell, there is a new baby in 

the family or there has been a bereavement. 

VOLUNTARY SCHOOL FUND 

We do appreciate a regular half termly contribution of £7.00. Many 

Thanks 

TAPESTRY 

Please return the Tapestry forms ASAP. If you have not already 

done so. 

ALLERGIES 

We have a few children in  nursery with severe allergies to raspber-

ries, pineapple. peaches and nectarines. PLEASE check ingredients 

in food sent in i.e Yoghurts, Cereal bars etc.. 

Please refer to lunch policy for more information. 

FRUIT 

Please could you bring in a  piece of fruit for your child each day. It 

would be helpful if your child’s fruit is named. Or you can bring in a 

piece of fruit in a named container. 

 

WOODLANDS & 

COMMUNITY VISITS. 

Woodland Wednesdays and 

Community visits to a nearby 

residential home will begin next 

Wednesday 25th September. More 

information on when your child 

goes will follow.  

Please let your child’s class teacher 

know if you are willing and able to 

volunteer to help during the visit. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 If you need to leave your child’s buggy on the 

premises please can you put it in the buggy park 
which is situated up past the main front door.  
(Not the Family Centre one by the green gate).  
We also have scooter park next to the buggy park. Please use these for scooters and the buggy park for buggies. Many thanks 

Diane Frainer 
 
 

NO MOBILE PHONES 

INDOORS!! 

End of Term 

Friday 25th October 


